
 
 

11th June 2021 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a wonderful half term break. It was just great to see 

the pupils able to wear their summer uniform on Monday, finally.   

Next week we will be celebrating CAD – Clean Air Day on Thursday 

17th June. We have a number of exciting and informative events 

planned for the week. I would like to thank Luke and Simon who have been instrumental in 

helping us shape this day as well as the PTA for their support.  

We are also very fortunate to have been offered a professional photographer from Global 

Action Plan  to capture the events planned. A permission form will be sent to you as the images 

taken will be used outside of the school.  

Activities planned  for the week 

Assembly  Pupils will have an assembly on Thursday to explain what CAD 
day is.   
 

Use of the garden 
area for story time  

Every class will have the opportunity throughout the week to spend 
time reading outside and discuss what feels better – reading 
inside or out? Why? 
 

Walk to school at 
least one day in the 
week 

Every pupil will be encouraged to walk/ cycle/ scoot to school on 
at least one day next week although we do acknowledge that not 
all families live close by. If you take the bus to school, perhaps you 
could get off the bus a stop before the school one. If you travel by 
car, perhaps you could park it a few streets away and then walk 
to school.  
It would be amazing if every pupil in every class walked to school 
at least once during the week. 
 

Science  In KS2, pupils will look at lichen on the trees in different parts of 
the common.  
Did you know that lichen is an indicator of the air pollution in an 
area? You can read more about it here. 
 

Art work One of our very generous parents is working with us to plan a 
variety of art activities with the pupils to mark CAD. 
 

Bike Service  – free 
offer  

Dr Bike, a trained mechanic will come into the school during the 
afternoon to service the bikes of students, parents and teachers. 
We have set up a booking system. 
 

Please use the link for the booking system below. This will be on a 
first come, first serve basis. If you are booking a slot with Dr Bike 
during the school day, we will endeavour to bring your child out to 
be with you and experience the mechanic fixing their bike. Please 
be understanding that time slots may take longer than 10 minutes. 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ENxvbMXdwH6snF51krBlB
kpYBVIQp-ayB91JLR8J3bY/edit?usp=sharing 

https://www.globalactionplan.org.uk/
https://www.globalactionplan.org.uk/
https://www.nhm.ac.uk/discover/nature-and-pollution-what-lichens-tell-us-about-toxic-air.html
https://www.nhm.ac.uk/discover/nature-and-pollution-what-lichens-tell-us-about-toxic-air.html
https://www.nhm.ac.uk/discover/nature-and-pollution-what-lichens-tell-us-about-toxic-air.html
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ENxvbMXdwH6snF51krBlBkpYBVIQp-ayB91JLR8J3bY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ENxvbMXdwH6snF51krBlBkpYBVIQp-ayB91JLR8J3bY/edit?usp=sharing


Giant Snakes and 
Ladders 

The LA have kindly donated their large Snakes and Ladders game 
for the pupils to use during the week at playtimes.  
 

Freedom to breathe 
sessions 

Pupils in KS2 will watch a new film that has been launched for the 
Freedom to breathe campaign to get children’s right to clean air 
added to the UN charter for Children. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wvH9PtFif20  
 

Parent information 
sheet  

https://www.cleanairday.org.uk/download_file.php?file=https://
www.cleanairday.org.uk/files/cad_leaflet_2021.pdf 
 

 

We are looking forward to the events planned and hope that we can work together to 

improve the air quality for everyone.  

Future of our schools street - have your say! 
As a school we have worked hard to improve the safety for everyone through School Streets. I 
am sure you will agree that this scheme has made a significant difference to the start and end 
of day for the children. There is a consultation on this continuing and I would kindly ask you to 
take part in the consultation that is currently open and ends on June 30th.  
https://haveyoursay.citizenspace.com/wandsworthecs/belleville/consult_view/ 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.        

Miss Henry 

 

  

Congratulations to our excellent learners this week who don’t give up. 

EXCELLENT LEARNERS DON’T GIVE UP 

Hector RW  Cashun 2G  Jhonny Y4 

Joseph RB  KJ 2SB  Elsie Y5 

Jacob 1M  Electra 3B  Yohann Y6 

Yassine 1W       
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